

(ללא נושא)

4 הודעות

14 בנובמבר 2012 2019

Harry Lieber

Dear Ray Dovid:

I want to take this opportunity to thank you for inviting me to join the Shabaton in Rackeve, Hungary last Shabbos. This was a chance for me to experience what you have been doing for Hungarian Jews for close to ten years. The inspiration and excitement that was present all weekend long was the result of your untiring labor and unending energy.

The lectures and the programs were well attended and the Shabbos Seudos were 'Ma'en Olam Haba'. We have known each other a long time and I constantly was informed by you of your activities in person or by email. But to see it in life, and to watch you in action is another level that I was privileged to be part of. I hope to participate in future events and can be counted on if you need assistance in your endeavors.

I am attaching a few photos of that memorable Shabaton and hope you enjoy them.

My best regards and wishes for your continued success.

Rabbi Hershel Lieber